United Thank Offering Spring Ingathering

May/June have been designated by the Outreach Committee as "UTO Giving Months". If you are interested in contributing to the UTO this year please drop a check in the offering plate any Sunday during the months of May/June (or you may mail your check to the church). Make your check payable to the COGS with "UTO" in the memo line. The Outreach Committee will send the church donations to the Diocese.

What is the United Thank Offering??

The United Thank Offering is a ministry of the Episcopal Church nurturing the habit of giving daily thanks to God, leading to a daily gift in recognition of the blessings that we receive. These gifts are used to support grants for ministries at home and abroad as an outreach of the Episcopal Church. UTO funds have been used for kitchen equipment for a homeless shelter, a dental clinic for the poor, a school in the Dominican Republic, handicap access in churches and service buildings and much, much more. Applications for the UTO grant money can be made to the diocese.

Can you help those in need? Questions? Contact Gail Calabrese at gailcalabrese@verizon.net. Thank you for your generosity.